
Hardworking Pupils Transform the Library  
 

At Cardinal Wiseman we believe that reading for pleasure and 
meaning is key to the success of our students, and have 
therefore made some changes to the daily DEAR sessions. We 
will continue the DEAR programme, but convert the format from 
daily independent reading sessions to collaborative reading 
sessions, now termed, guided reading. 
 

With this in mind we have restructured our Library, re-
organising all novels into specific genres, such as, action and 
adventure, science fiction, fantasy, and comedy, which will 
enable students to find their favoured read quickly.   
 
Transforming the library has taken some time, and frankly 
would not have been possible without the hard-work of our 
passionate and dedicated student librarians, namely, Courtney, 
Sophia, Elizabeth, Tatum, Katie, Hannah and Tayla. 
 

We would like to thank our student librarians for their tenacity 
and perseverance. They are amazing! Thank you. 
 

 

 

 


